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This Month 

Baby Bees - This Month Baby Bees have been very busy celebrating lots of different 
occasions. The children have taken part in lots of messy play to create firework 
pictures to celebrate Bonfire Night. They have also been working hard on their 
motor skills by decorating poppies for Remembrance Day 

                                

Honey Bees - This month Honey Bees have enjoyed exploring the sounds and 
colours of fireworks and Bonfire Night. We have also started our Christmas 
preparation by creating lots of decorations for our room.  Honey Bees have also 
really enjoyed taking part in National Nursery Rhyme week, we spent our week 
singing our favourite Nursery Rhymes. Honey Bees have loved taking part in World 
Cup activities such as playing football and discussing the different countries. 

                                         

Bizzy Bees - This month Bizzy Bees have been taking part in making Christmas crafts 
and getting ready for the festive season.  We have also been making our Christmas 
baubles and we can’t wait for you to see them!. Our wonderful practitioners have 
been teaching the children about the importance of wrapping up in the winter and 
all the children have loved jumping and splashing in all the puddles.  



                                            

Parents/Carers 

We are collecting hamper/ raffle prizes for our Christmas raffle, such as chocolates, gift sets 
and wine etc. Any donations are greatly appreciated! Please place your items in the box 

provided in the hallway. Raffle tickets will be on sale in each room at £1 a strip. 

Can we please remind all Parents/ Carers to make sure they are fully entering the room when 
dropping off and picking up, this is for safeguarding reasons. Can you also make sure that you 
are ringing the doorbell before entering the room and waiting for a member of staff to let you 

in, this is in case a child is stood behind the door or tries to leave the room. Thank you! 

Our last day before we break up for Christmas will be 23rd December. We will be open as usual 
from 8am and closing at 4pm. This is to give the staff enough time to take all the decorations 

and clean the nursery before returning in the New Year. Thank you. 

We will be back in the nursery on 3rd January operating our usual hours. 

DATES FOR THE DAIRY 

2nd December is our Baby Bees Christmas Party 15:00-16:00 

7th December is our Honey Bees Christmas Party 15:00-16:30 

13th December is our Bizzy Bees Christmas Party 14:00-16:00 

If your child attends term time only the last day of term is Friday 16th December. 

15th December we have our Christmas dinner day & Santa coming in to visit the children! 

12th December is our Carol service. The Carol service will be held at 16:00. 

23rd December the Nursery closes at 16:00 and we will be back open on 3rd January. 

Thank you from all of us at Bumbles Aintree! 

 

 


